ENCLOSURE 1
AUG 10 1989

Ashok Thadani, Assistant Director

for Systems
Diviston of Engineering § Systems Technology
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: M, Weyne Hodges, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch
Division of Engineering & Systems Technology
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: DPV CONCERNING CONTAINMENT I1SOLATION VALVES AT ZION

The sttached memorandum from Norm Lauben addresses most of the technice)
1ssues raised 1n the DPV, The analyses performed by Norm Lauben do indicete
the potential for fuel pin rupture during blowdown for very high r pins,
However, for pir powers which exist for current fue) designs, no blowdown
rupture is previcted. Therefore, pin rupture during blowdown {s not a problem
for existing designs but should be checked for future designs.

The fuel failure criterfa described in Chapter 4 of the Standard Review Plan
(SRP) could be interpreted to apply to LOCA analyses in the absence of staff
practice. However, staff practice has never (ot least not since 1974 when |
joined the staff) been to assume fuel fatlure upon inception of DNB for LOCA
analyses. Perhaps, the SRP should be revised to more cleirly describe staff
practice, but 1 do not belfeve the effort to be worth the cost in staff
resources.

Based upon the enciosed analyses and discussions with several staff experts
(R. Meyer, R, Jones, L. Rubenstein), I do not believe that rupture of high
burnup fuel pins during the blowdown transient to be credible for existing
fue) designs, However, 1t 1s appropriate to verify that blowdown rupture does
not occur for future designs.

onginel ligned by .
Ve Hodpm

M. Wayne Hooges, Chicf

Resctor Systems Branch

Division of Engineering § Systems Technology
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:
As stated

E‘*Tl‘l!;‘gl‘

r
SRXE R/F
AThadani
MwWHodges

MWHodges R
Nufy
SRXB:DEST
MWHODGES : jh

8/10 /8%

— EFogr0r23-xf-

ban J



